
From: kenneth.devore@sce.com
Sent: 12/7/2010 10:23:52 AM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Bee:
Subject: Re: FW: Smart Grid Today

Thks

Ken Devore
Director, Edison SmartConnect™ 
Customer Service Business Unit 
Southern California Edison 
P: (714) 232-7862, PAX: 44862 
C: (626) 233-7076 
kenneth.devore@sce.com

From:
"Zafar, Marzia" 
<marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov>
To:
<Kenneth.Devore@sce.com>, 

"Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com> 
Date:
12/07/2010 09:03 AM 

Subject:
FW: Smart Grid 

Today

FYI -

RF emissions resurface 
in California bill:
California Assemblyman Jared Huffman (D-Marin) introduced legislation 

yesterday that would force utilities to not only let customers reject wireless 
smart meters but also make smart grid reliability and efficiency available 
using wired technology, his office told the press. On top of that, 
the bill would force utilities to disclose RF emissions data to consumers.
The bill directs the California PUC (CPUC) to temporarily suspend 
smart meter deployment in the state. The CPUC last week dismissed 
a petition by anti-smart meter group EMF Safety Network to examine the 
possible health impacts of RF emissions from Pacific Gas & Electric's 
(PG&E's) smart meters (SGT, Dec-06).

Marzia Zafar.Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov
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